Superintendent's Office

Dr. Paul Stanton, Superintendent

4650 W. Sweetwater Ave. • Glendale, AZ 85304 602-347-2602 • Fax: 602-347-2720 paul.stanton@wesdschools.org • wesdschools.org

March 15, 2020

Dear WESD Parents and Guardians,

Arizona Governor Doug Ducey and State Superintendent of Public Instruction Kathy Hoffman have announced the closure of all Arizona schools until March 27.

While WESD is currently on Spring Break, this announcement will extend the time out of school through March 27. All 12-month employees should report to their sites tomorrow as scheduled, unless they are on preapproved leave.

We will continue to work with state agencies and our District team to answer questions about meals for children, learning opportunities during the extended closure, possible make up days and compensation for staff. Be sure to check our Web site and social media pages for updates throughout the closure.

Sincerely,

Dr. Paul Stanton Superintendent